
NEWS ON THE HILL 
January 2021 

Madrone Hill Mobile Home Park Telephone (541) 855-7749 
Mailing address 8401 Old Stage Rd. #101, Central Point, OR 97502 

Email: mhmhp100@gmail.corn 

PARK INFORMATION 

Trash pick-up dates: 
Thursday — January 14th 
Thursday — January 28th 

Recycle pick-up dates: 
Thursday — January 7th 
Thursday — January 21st 

Free WIFI at the clubhouse 
Account name - "madronehill" 
Password - "mhmhp8401#" 

Website 
madronehillmobilehomepark.com 

Our website is up and running! 
There are tabs for calendars, 
newsletters and more. 

MADRONE HILL CLASSIFIEDS 

Electric XL Twin bed with bedding & 
topper-$250.00 Pat Hilton 503-720-8667 

Darol's Appliance Repair 541-646-4084 

Service Provided: FACE MASKS $5.00 
Alterations, baking and cake decorating. 
Barbara Seal #54 at 541-727-2960 

Save the Envelope 
Save the Paper 

When leaving rent checks or other 
documents in the Office Dropbox, an 
envelope in not necessary. 

Every month we collect 20 or more 
newsletters still in the paper boxes. 
Please contact the office if you would 
prefer to read the newsletter on the 
website and stop receiving a paper copy. 
Thank you! 
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COVID RESTRICTIONS 

The Madrone Hill office is closed & all gatherings at 
the clubhouse are cancelled until further notice. 
Please call the office to schedule an appointment if 
necessary. Thank you. 

Prescription Drug Disposal 

In order to provide a secure, confidential 
and environmentally safe way to dispose 
of unwanted prescription drugs, we have 
a collection container at the Madrone 
Hill office. Unwanted prescriptions can 
be brought to the office. We will take 
them to the police department for 
disposal. Prescriptions may be in the 
original packaging. Packages and 
personal information are incinerated by 
the police. They will not accept liquids, 
syringes or inhalers. Please call the 
office with any questions. 

Notary Services 
Notary services are now available at 
the office. Standard notarial fees 
apply. 

Rosary Prayer Group 

There is a small group that talks on the 
phone to plan Rosary Prayers & prayer 
request (remotely) once a week. For 
more information call: 

Lorna 541 973-5028 

Flushable Wipes? 

We recently had a septic line plugged 
due to disposable wipes. This resulted 
in raw sewage seeping on to the 
ground. We can't know how long this 
went undetected, before we had the 
line cleaned out. Flushable wipes are 
causing problems in waste water 
treatment plants across the country. 
Please by mindful that these wipes 
are harmful for all sewer systems, 
especially septic tanks. Thank you. 
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January 2021 January 2021 February 2021 

Su Mo Tu We Tr, Fr Sa Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 
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24 25 26 27 28 29 30 28 
31 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

Dec 27 28 29 30 31 Jan 1, 21 
New Year's Day (United 

States) 
Office closed 

2 

3 4 5 6 7 
Recycle 

8 9 

10 11 12 13 14 
Trash 

15 16 

17 18 
Martin Luther King Day 

(United States) 

19 20 21 
Recycle 

22 23 

24 25 26 27 28 
Trash 

29 30 

31 Feb 1 2 3 4 5 6 
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